
P A T T O N  E L E M E N TA R Y  S C H O O L  

 

Rosevi l l e  Community  Schools  

18851 McKinnon Street, Roseville, Michigan 48066 
Phone:  586.445.5795     Fax:  586.293.2881            

February  2025 Newsletter 

Visit Roseville Community Schools websites at:  http://www.rosevillepride.org 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Roseville Community Schools and 
Patton Elementary in a cooperative partnership with 
students, the home, and the community, is to educate 
all children in our community by ensuring students 

have the skills, experiences and knowledge needed, to 
reach their full potential 
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February 

6  Family Math Game night @ 5 - 6 pm, SDG 
 Meeting @ 7:00 pm 

12 Early Release @2:05 pm 

17-18     NO SCHOOL - MID-WINTER BREAK 
20     Kindergarten Information Night, 5:30 -  
     7:00 pm 

25      NO SCHOOL - PROFESSIONAL   

      DEVELOPMENT 

26      Early Release @2:05 pm 

 

March 

5     Spring Pictures 

6     SDG Meeting @ 9 am & 7 pm, Bingo Night 
    @ 5 - 6 pm 

8    RCSSF Dinner/Dance (see attached flyer) 

12    Early Release @2:05 pm 
13     Evening Conferences, 5:00 - 8:00 pm 

14    1/2 Day Dismissal @11:55 am, Afternoon           
   Conferences, 1:00 - 3:30 pm 

18 - 20  Mobile Dentist Visit 

24 - 28  SPRING BREAK 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
February 12th is a big day for us because it is Count Day.    
It is imperative that all students are present and on time 
February 12th.  Count day is important because it tells the 
state how many kids we have and based on that we receive 
funding for our district.  This funding is very important, this 
is how our district stays running.  All students in attendance 
that day will receive a special treat.  Please make sure 
students attend school not just on count day but everyday.  
Students cannot learn and grow if they are not in 
attendance. 
 
Please continue to dress your students according to the 
weather.  Students will go outside in the cold and snow.  
Winter apparel is necessary. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Komarowski 

 

 

 

Mr. Komarowski, Principal 
Mrs. Lisa Allen, Secretary 



Patton Elementary School 

Academic Excellence 
1st Semester - January 2025 

 
Mrs. McCurdy - 3rd Grade 
Aiden Dawson, King Gilleylen, Dona Mata, 
Esmeralda Matti, Shane Shelby & Melody 
Yang 
 
Mrs. Spinazzola - 4th Grade 
Trace Aggas, Alaina Collier, Kinslee Dhue, 
Ayra Hassan, Angelica Mata, Genari Sparks, 
Henry Tompkins & Lena Watson 
 

Principal’s Award 
1st Semester - January 2025 
 
Mrs. Rohde - 5th Grade 
Rosalinda Matti & Shanna Shelby 

 
Honor Roll 
1st Semester - January 2025 
 
Ms. Klein-Overmeer  - 5th Grade 
Terric Franklin & Lillian MacArthur 
 
Mrs. Rohde  - 5th Grade 
My’Kel Harrell, Lucas Hartman, Rosalinda 
Matti, Donovan Minniefield, Shanna Shelby 
& Benjamin Yang 

Perfect Attendance 
1st Semester - January 2025 

 
 
Ms. Bil - Kindergarten 
Emma Anderson 
 
Mrs. Spinazzola  - 4th Grade 
Angelica Mata 

Citizenship Award 
1st Semester - January 2025 
 
Mrs. Burtwell - Kindergarten 
Peyton Burton, Charlie Gomez, Alizay Hassan, 
Artem Kolisnyk, Kyla Lyons, Robert Moore & Lily 
Yang 
 
Ms. Bil - Kindergarten 
Emma Anderson, Ma’Khi Augster, Aiyiah Craig, 
Dayvon Garner Jr, Amir Jones, Alexandria Mata, 
Ariella Rodriguez, Angel Singleton, Javen Twilley, 
Cha’Niya Walker, Michaela Walker & Lila Yang 
 
Mrs. Bilicki - 1st Grade 
Zhayvier Arnold, Krista Briscoe, DaKhari Dudley, 
Aariah Griffin, Zariyah Heath, Aniyah Hicks, 
Bleyr LeJeune-Hunt, Major Lockett, Luciano 
Manuel Matti, Richter Pouget, Vadim Statkevych, 
Winter Storm Steffan, Ajseanti Taylor-Owens, 
Dean Tompkins & Stella Yang 
 
Ms. Gaigalas - 2nd Grade 
Jhavier Arnold, Gabrielle Blessitt, A’Mira Dailey, 
Darius Gazoul, Paris Jones, Avery Minniefield, 
Aubrei Pounds, Sage Powell & Jackson Rice 
 
Mrs. McCurdy - 3rd Grade 
Aliyah Adkins, Oleksandra Davydchak, Viktoriia 
Davydchak, Kayden Keil, Dona Mata, Esmeralda 
Matti, Mileena Moore, Shane Shelby, Aniya 
Whitman & Melody Yang 
 
Mrs. Spinazzola - 4th Grade 
Peter Garbowski, Genari Sparks, Henry 
Tompkins, Lena Watson, Janiyah Woods & Jersey 
Yorke 
 
Ms. Klein-Overmeer  - 5th Grade 
Laila Beavers, Camina Brace, Elaina Briggs, 
D’Anthony Hutson, Aniya Jones, Lillian 
MacArthur, Avery Walden & Zackery Yorke 
 
Mrs. Rohde - 5th Grade 
Amaya Camper, Zyia Croff, Lucas Hartman, 
Rosalinda Matti, Donovan Minniefield, Shanna 
Shelby, Natalie VanDerHeyden & Benjamin Yang 



Good Citizens for January, 

2025 

The following students were selected by their 

teacher as Good Citizens for the month of January. 

On January 30th., these students enjoyed pizza 

with Mr. Koomarowski as their reward. 

 

Kdg – Mrs. Burtwell 

Alizay Hassan & Artem Kolisnyk 

 

Kdg – Ms. Bil 

Emma Anderson & Lila Yang 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Bilicki 

Vadim Statkevych & Stella Yang 

 

2nd Grade - Ms. Gaigalas 

Jhavier Arnold & Neissa Diedhiou 

 

3rd Grade – Mrs. McCurdy 

Oleksandra Davydchak & Viktoriia Davydchak 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Spinazzola 

Cameron Gentry & Angelica Mata 

 

5th Grade – Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

Terric Franklin & Lillian MacArthur 

 

5th Grade – Mrs. Rohde 

Amaya Camper & Lucas Hartman 
 

Thank you to Hungry Howie’s Pizza at 12 Mile & 
Utica for donating the pizza for our Pizza with 

the Principal. 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Due to food allergies and  to decrease 

emphasis on sweets we have instituted a 
"no treats" policy for birthdays. If you 
would like to send something to school 
with your child to commemorate their 
birthday, please donate your child's 
favorite book or a new game to the 

classroom in lieu of food items.   Thank 
you for understanding. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Unless the weather/windchill combo is 
below 10 degrees, students will go 
outside for recess based on the 
teachers discretion.  If the class goes 
outside all students must go outside 
unless they have a doctor's note stating 
otherwise.  Please make sure your 
student is dressed appropriately.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

SAFETY OF THE MONTH 

FOR JANUARY:  

 

Jersey Yorke 












